BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF REVIEW

Organizational Meeting

March 10, 1998

The meeting of the Birch Run Township Board of Review was called to order at
3:00 pm by Chairperson Al Hunter. Also present for the board were Edgar
Scharrer and Ken Kern. The supervisor was absent.

Hundreds of personal and commercial parcels were reviewed. Discussed with
assessor the need of Developmental Class. Values now in Agricultural Class
are not true values. Commercial parcels looked at had large values; looked
at facts and made changes. Assessor pointed out that Commercial Class had
no adjustment for year and that it could present a problem. Took point, studied

and still put at true cash value.

Did not finish work with remaining parcels. Meeting is scheduled for March 11,
1998 at 10:00 am. Meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm.

Ken Kern,
Secretary




